
Notice of Intent to Initiate an Ecological Restoration Project 

 

Native Habitat Restoration LLC of Stockbridge, MA proposes to do a habitat restoration project on 

approximately 10.6 acres of wetlands on the “4 Corners” property (Laurel Hill Association) in 

Stockbridge, MA. This effort is one of many successful invasive control projects overseen by Native 

Habitat Restoration LLC to restore native habitat that support native flora and widlife on numerous 

conservation and private properties. 

This proposal involves the control of invasive plants along the Housatonic River and adjacent wetlands. 

The centroid of the project area is at 42.2957N and 73.3302W. 

It is anticipated that a Notice of Intent will be filed with the Stockbridge Conservation Commission on 

September 12, 2018. Copies of the Notice of Intent can be obtained from the Stockbridge Conservation 

Commission at the Town Offices, 50 Main Street, Stockbridge, MA 01262 or by calling (413) 298-4170 

ext 259. Copies of the Notice of Intent or additional information can be obtained from Native Habitat 

Restoration LLC by calling (413) 358-7400 or by requesting through email at 

nativehabitatrestoration@gmail.com. 

 

 


